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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

May 27, 2014 – Brief WINDC5 Outage May 28, 2014 
 

On May 28, 2014 ITS must move some servers in Black Hall to a different rack.  WINDC5 

will be affected by this move.  The move is scheduled to happen 2:00-3:00 PM and should 

only last a few minutes. 

 

Most users will not notice the outage of one domain controller. Windows domain member 

systems will automatically fail over to one of the four remaining domain controllers.  

However, if you have systems that will not fail over and are pointed to WINDC5 you will 

notice a brief outage during the move. 

 

 


